
This weekly review is also available on the School’s website. 

Maple Weekly Review 
Week ending: 7th June 2019 

 
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week after half term. They 
are full of enthusiasm and worked hard to produce an excellent class assembly in a very 
short amount of time! Next week, we will be completing the Spelling Test for the Spelling 
Bee Spellathon! Please revise your words and remember to get sponsorship! 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HOMEWORK 

DAY SUBJECT DUE IN 

MONDAY 10.6.19 Spanish revision 14.6.19 

TUESDAY 11.6.19   

THURSDAY 13.6.19   

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY AND NOTICES 
 Tuesday 11th June (3:05- 3:35): Residential Trip Meeting 

 Friday 14th June (4:00  6.30): Summer BBQ 

 Wednesday 19th June:  You are invited to a Parent Workshop on Internet Safety on 
Wednesday 19th June 6.30-7.30pm in the school hall. Please email the school office to let us 
know that you will be attending. 

 Friday 21st June (6:45  8:45): Summer Concert 

 Monday 24th June  Friday 28th June: Rock UK Y6 Residential Trip 

 
 

 

English 

This week, the children have co-written and edited a script for their class assembly. They 
had excellent ideas to include and were very imaginative when it came to props and 

accessories! We worked on performance skills and comic timing, which we think we 
pulled off perfectly! We hope you enjoyed watching it! 

The Fiver Challenge 

We have started our Fiver Challenge! This is an enterprise project spanning 4-5 weeks, 

where the children will work in teams to design and produce products to sell at the Year 
6 Summer Fete. So far, the children have formed groups, created team names and 
created logos. They have also discussed what kind of products/services they would like to 

provide. Please keep in mind that the idea of this challenge is to use just the £5 provided 
by the school and to see how much money can be made from this investment. Nobody is 

expected to provide funds of their own  hence the name of the project! Many thanks. 
 
 

 

Maths 
In Maths this week, the children have started a new project examining their own mathematical mindset. 
They chose and then gathered data that revealed confidence, resilience and how much they liked Maths. 
We are using this as our baseline against which we hope to show an increase in all areas as we learn 
about how the brain learns and how attitudes and mindset can affect this. The key message they have 
learnt this week is that anyone can be good at Maths and that thinking deeply when presented with 
challenges actually makes the brain grow. 

Mrs. Culley and Mrs. Wheatman 


